
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  08/26/2020 10:00:10 AM

To:  Veronica Lebron <Veronica@robertsilversteinlaw.com>

Cc:  
Dan Wright <Dan@robertsilversteinlaw.com>; Esther Kornfeld <Esther@robertsilversteinlaw.com>; Robert Silverstein
<Robert@robertsilversteinlaw.com>

Subject:  
Re: The Silverstein Law Firm | August 26, 2020 Hearing Public Rights Violations; Hollywood Center Project; Case No. ENV-2018-2116-EIR; SCH
2018051002

 

Hi Veronica,

The Meeting ID is listed on the hearing notice (emphasis added) and copy and pasted for your convenience here:

Instructions:
Public participants should dial by phone:
+1 213 338 8477 (Los Angeles)
+1 669 900 9128 (San Jose)
When prompted, enter the Meeting of:
924 8586 5202, #

Your correspondence will be added to the record as requested.

On Wed, Aug 26, 2020 at 9:58 AM Veronica Lebron <Veronica@robertsilversteinlaw.com> wrote:

Dear Ms. Nguyen:

We object to today's August 26, 2020 hearing going forward in light of the City’s grotesque violation of the
public’s rights of access and participation.

How many people have already given up and ended attempts to log onto the meeting via Zoom because of the
City’s incompetence in not providing a password or even requiring one?  (See attached City Planning's notice of
public hearing.)

This hearing was illegal to begin with and should never have gone forward.  Now, even more, it must be canceled
because of, at best, the City’s gross ineptitude, and at worst, deliberate attempts to frustrate the public’s rights
and participation.

At minimum, a Brown Act violation has already occurred by not correctly and properly providing the public with the
correct manner to participate and speak.

Please include this letter and the attached and your responses in the Hollywood Center running administrative
record.

Veronica Lebron
The Silverstein Law Firm, APC
215 North Marengo Avenue, 3rd Floor
Pasadena, CA  91101-1504
Telephone: (626) 449-4200
Facsimile:  (626) 449-4205
Email: Veronica@RobertSilversteinLaw.com 
Website: www.RobertSilversteinLaw.com 
=================================== 
The information contained in this electronic mail message is confidential
information intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above, 
and may be privileged. The information herein may also be protected by the 
Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 USC Sections 2510-2521. If the 
reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified 
that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is 
strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please 

mailto:Veronica@robertsilversteinlaw.com
tel:6264494200
tel:6264494205
mailto:Veronica@RobertSilversteinLaw.com
http://www.robertsilversteinlaw.com/


immediately notify us by telephone (626-449-4200), and delete the original 
message. Thank you.
 
===================================
 

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674

               

https://planning4la.org
https://www.facebook.com/Planning4LA/
https://www.instagram.com/planning4la/
https://twitter.com/Planning4LA
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChl2PmRhAzUf158o0vZjnHw/videos
https://www.linkedin.com/company/los-angeles-department-of-city-planning
http://bit.ly/DCPEmail

